
 

 

 

 

PSA Annual Intersectoral Members’ Meeting: Gauteng 

(Johannesburg Region) 
 

Members in Gauteng (Johannesburg area) are invited to attend the PSA’s Johannesburg Provincial 

Office’s Annual Intersectoral Members’ Meeting as follows: 

  

Venue: Greenhills Stadium Stadium, Randfontein (Cnr Homestead Avenue and Northway Road, 

Greenhills) 

Date: 13 December 2024 

Time:   10:00 to 17:00 

  

Owing to high interest from members in respect of attending the previous Intersectoral Meeting, a venue 

was sourced that can host more members. For this Intersectoral Meeting, 1 000 tickets will be sold at R40 

each. Members can purchase tickets between 8 October 2024 and 29 November 2024. Tickets will be 

sold on a first-come, first-served basis to the first 1 000 members.  

 

The ticket price will include lunch, dinks, a surprise item, entertainment from a school of arts and 

interaction with the PSA Board of Directors and senior management. The surprise item will only be 

handed out at the Intersectoral Meeting and members are therefore urged to buy tickets to avoid missing 

out. 

 

PSA business partners have been invited to the event to provide members with updates and guidance on 

their products. There will be lots of opportunities to win prizes and vouchers. At the last meeting a TV, 

shopping vouchers were amongst the prizes. This year, any member who brings at least two new 

membership application forms will be entered into a special prize draw for additional prizes. Come join 

the Intersectoral Meeting for lots of fun and help the PSA grow! 

 

PSA members who would like to attend the event must ensure that they submit their full names and R40 

for the ticket to the following PSA Organising/Marketing Officers: 

  

Sibusiso Ndzala: 082 880 8964 / sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za  

Katlego Mooketsi: 082 880 8935 / katlego.mooketsi@psa.co.za  

Tshepo Mokoena: 082 880 8956 / tshepo.mokoena@psa.co.za  

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG (JOHANNESBURG AREA) 

08-10-2024 

 
 



Tickets can also be purchased at the reception of the PSA’s Johannesburg Provincial Office. A list will be 

used to verify PSA membership. Only tickets on the verified lists will be handed out once payment has 

been received. Members are urged not to wait till the last minute to purchase tickets as tickets sold out 

quickly for the previous Intersectoral Meeting. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 


